
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY, MAY 3, 2022 

 

Junior Class Cabinet: There will be a Junior Class Cabinet meeting after school today in room E120 to make 

centerpieces for Prom.  

Unified Track: The Unified Track team does not have practice tonight.  

Freshmen Class Cabinet: There will be a general Freshmen Class Cabinet meeting after school on Wednesday, 

May 4, in room C206. We will cover a fundraising opportunity and plan the last meeting of the year. 

Colorguard Try It Night: Want to be part of something great? Are you interested in having fun, dancing, spinning 

equipment, and making new friends? If so, colorguard might be for you! Come join us for our "try-it" on Wednesday, 

May 4, in the high school band room. No experience is necessary. Email guard@lcscmail.com if you are interested 

or see one of the flyers in the hallway to fill out an interest form. Hope to see you there! 

GSA: The next meeting will be right after school on Thursday, May 5, in room E120. 

Prom: Just a reminder that there will not be a Grand March this year before prom. All professional pictures will be 

taken at the Halls of St. George. Stop by the main office or room E120 to pick up a picture order form. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Choir: Congratulations to Senior Treble and Concert Choir. Both groups competed at ISSMA this weekend and 

returned home with a rating of gold! Great work, choirs. 

Wind Ensemble: The Wind Ensemble received a Gold with Distinction rating this past weekend at the ISSMA High 

School State Qualification Contest. Way to go Wind Ensemble! 
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